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STATE OF WEST VIRGINIA, COUNTY OF MARSHALL, CITY OF CAMERON,   
CITY COUNCIL, REGULAR SESSION, October 17TH, 2022. 
  
The City Council of the City of Cameron met in Regular Session September 7th, 2022, from the Benedum 
Community Building.  Mayor H. Greg Galentine called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m.  The following 
council members were present Sarah Burge, Joseph Wendt, John “PZ” Winters, and Sherry Johnson. 
Chief of Police Shawn Allman, Present 
City Attorney Christian Turak, Absent 
 
PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE: 

Led by councilperson Sherry Johnson. 
  
APPROVAL OF MINUTES: 

1) Councilperson Sherry Johnson moved to approve the minutes as presented for October 
3rd, 2022, seconded by Councilperson John “PZ” Winters.  Motion carried, vote of 4 YES 
with 1 Abstained.   

 
PUBLIC COMMENT:  
 

1) NONE 
 

NEW BUSINESS:   
 

1) Discussion and Approval / or Disapproval of mayor signing the West Virginia Local 
Government Election and Release Form accepting the Teva Pharmaceutical Industries 
settlement terms.  Councilperson Sarah Burge moved to approve Mayor H. Greg 
Galentine to sign the West Virginia Local Government Election and Release Form 
accepting the Teva Pharmaceutical Industries settlement terms, seconded by 
councilperson John “PZ” Winters.  Motion passed 5 YES. 
 

2) Discussion and Approval / or Disapproval of mayor signing the West Virginia Local 
Government Election and Release Form accepting the Allergan settlement terms.   
Councilperson Sherry Johnson moved to approve mayor signing the West Virginia Local 
Government Election and Release Form accepting the Allergan settlement terms, 
seconded by councilperson John “PZ” Winters. Motion passed 5 YES. 
 

3) Discussion and Approval / or Disapproval of paying bills to be paid from October 17th, 
2022.  Councilperson John “PZ” Winters moved to approve paying bills from October 
17th, seconded by Councilperson Stephanie Neely.  Motion passed 5 YES. 

OLD BUSINESS:   
 

1) Cameron Recreational Park  
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City and Community Reports: 

1) FINANCE REPORT – General Fund $674,025.23, Coal Severance Tax Fund $0, Water Fund 
$60,587.66, Sewer Fund $11,843.75 TOTAL= $746,456.64 

 
COUNCILPERSON COMMENTS: 
 

Sarah Burge:  

• None                                                                                            
Joseph Wendt: 

• None 
Stephanie Neely: 

• None 
Terri Galentine: 

• Absent 
John “PZ” WINTERS: 

• Thank you, City Crew.  The clean up for end of season at the pool looks GREAT! 

• Gave phone number to City Clerk to forward to Property Maintenance concerning 
property. 

• When will Green Valley water extension project be going out to bid? 

• Any update on Demolition Project? 

• Question to see if drain up at Cameron Pool has been checked and if it needs to 
be cleaned out? 

           Sherry Johnson:  

• Children Listen police officer training Chief Allman attended.  What was taught 
at training? 

• Thank you to the Cameron VFD for hosting Fire Safety Presentation for the 
children in our community. 

• When is Dumpster Day? 

• Is the City still thinking about voting for new City garage at a new location? 
 

MAYOR’S COMMENTS 
 

• Requesting council to find an area to build city garage on.  Bring information to next 
council meeting to discuss.   
 

ADJOURNMENT: 
 

Councilperson Sherry Johnson moved to adjourn the meeting at 7:26 PM, seconded by 
Councilperson Stephanie Neely.  Motion carried, vote of 5 YES. 
 
 
 
 

 
_____________________________                   _____________________________  
H. Greg Galentine, Mayor                                     Nichole M. Bryan, City Clerk  


